
Section H 

Revised: 8-18-21 

Page 1 of 1 

Section H: Small Business Subcontracting Plan (For Large Business Only) 

Revised: 18 August 2021 

Small Business Subcontracting Plan 

In accordance with Public Law 95-507 and FAR 52.219-9, when a large business receives a subcontract in 

excess of the applicable threshold specified in FAR 19.702(a) on the date of subcontract award, a small 

business subcontracting plan tailored to the product or service being supplied must be provided to the 

Oshkosh Small Business Liaison Officer.  If an individual subcontracting plan is being provided and the 

item(s) being supplied are in excess of the applicable threshold specified in FAR 19.702(a) on two 

different contracts, Oshkosh Corporation must have two plans, each showing the correct contract 

number.  If a commercial subcontracting plan is being provided, a copy of your approved subcontracting 

plan must be submitted to Oshkosh Corporation annually.    

When you have an approved subcontracting plan with Oshkosh, you are required to submit reports 

semi-annually during subcontract performance (April and October) using the Electronic Subcontracting 

Reporting System (eSRS).  Your Individual Subcontracting Report (formerly SF294) will be reviewed and 

approved through the eSRS by our Small Business Liaison Officer. 


